
Multiple Spencer Fane Attorneys Honored for Pro Bono
Legal Service

The Minnesota Bar Association (MSBA) recently honored Spencer Fane attorneys Jon
Farnsworth, Jim Lodoen, Serena O’Neil, and Randi Winter as North Star Lawyers.

The award recognizes attorneys who provided at least 50 hours of pro bono legal
services in 2019. “By generously donating their time and talent, they change lives,”
the MSBA explained on their website. “They help people who otherwise could not
afford counsel achieve justice.”

To read more about the North Star Lawyer award, please click here.
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